

Carl W. Dabelstein 9404 Santa Fe Lane Overland Park, KS 66212

Sept. 21, 1989

Dear KØSBV,

Thank you for your reception report. We have recently completed a power increase to 100,000 Watts and your reception report helps! (We've got to justify the expense of all this new equipment! <grin>). Our new transmitter is located just south of Newton, KS. We have a Continental 25KW transmitter pumping 21KW into Cablewave 3" coaxial cable that feeds a center fed ERI 10 bay antenna. Our center of radiation is aproximately 500 feet. (Can't you tell I'm proud?!)

The details of your reception report are confirmed by our program log, give or take a few minutes. Thanks again for your report.

Sincerely,

N. Bryan Black Chief Engineer